Business Sponsorship

..... @ Unique way for your business
to support our public justice work!

CPJ would like to identify businesses that would consider sponsoring certain aspects of
our work.

It could take the form of sponsoring CPJ advertisement space in various newspapers or
magazines, or purchasing advertisement space in program booklets for CPJ public events.

Sponsorship could be beneficial for you and your business because you could (1) deduct
your sponsorship as an advertising expense for your business, and (2) get exposure for
your business in a community in which you may not normally advertise.

Sponsorship is helpful to CPJ because it allows us to generate extra revenue for our work
and give out deductible invoices for the advertisement space sold.

Yes, my business would consider sponsoring CPJ's work!

Business Name:

Contact Name:

Address:

City, Prov, PCode:

Phone:

Email:

- Please return this form to -

CITIZENS for PUBLIC JUSTICE
309 Cooper Street, Suite 501, Ottawa, ON K2P 0G5
613-232-0275 or 1-800-667-8046
Wwww.cpj.ca

CPJ is committed to protecting the privacy and confidentiality of personal information collected and used in the course of our work. By
providing information on this form, you are consenting to the use of your information in accordance with our Privacy Policy posted at
www.cpj.ca. This policy can be mailed to you at your request.




